
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Days 

Letters have been given out this week outlining the arrangements for these two events next Tuesday and 

Wednesday afternoons. Please ensure you are aware of the arrangements. 

 

Pegswood Village Show 

Thank you for those who donated for our tombola stall. We raised £107.40 from the stall and this included a 

donation to the Fire Fighter’s Charity. Our Year 4 and 5 dancers were fantastic – even when the music wouldn’t 

play and it started raining. Well done to all of them and thank you to Mrs Wallace for the hours of practice. 

 

Half Dress Down Day – Friday 15
th

 July 

We would like the children to come to school dressed in half their school uniform and the other half their 

‘normal’ clothes (jeans/leggings/shorts and school shirt or school trousers/skirt and non-school top). If your child 

would like to participate then all we would ask is if you feel it is appropriate to make a donation.  All money 

received will go to the Little Hearts Matter charity which supports families with children who have half a working 

heart. If you would like more information visit their website at:  https://www.lhm.org.uk/ 

 

Key Stage 2 Non-uniform day – Monday 18
th

 July 

Whilst Nursey, Reception and Key Stage 1 will be having their Ugly Bug Ball, coming dressed as a variety of creepy 

crawlies, Key Stage 2 children and parents have been busy taking part in a live vote on School360 to decide what 

they will be wearing. The children have had assemblies deciding on a few ideas. The online vote has now closed 

and both parents and children have overwhelmingly chosen for the Key Stage 2 children to come to school 

dressed in pyjamas!  Almost 75% of children and  71% of parents chose pyjamas . Thanks to Mrs Wallace for 

organising the vote on School360. 

 

Enrichment Week 

A fantastic week began with all the children in the school playing the samba drums. It culminated in Year 5 

entertaining everyone at home time in the rain. Key Stage 2 enjoyed learning moves for the Brazilian martial art 

of capoeira on Tuesday. We were also treated to a demonstration by the instructors. On Wednesday all the 

children enjoyed learning about the Paralympic sport of Boccia. Thank you to those parents and children who 

came along to the workshops after school and learnt elements about the game and enjoyed playing it. Friday has 

seen Early Years and Key Stage 1 learning various circus skills with a carnival theme.    

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 12
th

 July  Sports Day – Key Stage 2 (Years 3, 4 & 5) (1.00pm)                             

Wednesday 13
th

 July  Sports Day – Reception & Key Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2)  

Friday 15
th

 July   Open Afternoon 

Monday 18
th

 July  Ugly Bug Ball - Early Years & Key Stage 1  

    Pyjamas Day - Key Stage 2 

Tuesday 19
th

 July  House DVD 

Wednesday 20
th

 July  No Nursery PM 

School Closes for summer holidays (3.00pm) 

Monday 5
th

 September  Teacher Training Day  

Tuesday 6
th

 September  Teacher Training Day 

Wednesday 7
th

 September School opens for Autumn Term 
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